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Mass Schedule 
Sunday: 8:00 am Low Mass, 10:45 am Sung Mass 

Monday through Friday: See within 
Saturday: 8:00 am Mass 

(See Liturgical Calendar within for exceptions) 
 

Confessions are heard one half-hour before each Mass, 
or by appointment. 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: First Fridays after Mass. 

Christ the King 

October 28 – November 3, 2018

http://www.arkansaslatinmass.com/


Liturgical Calendar 

Sunday, October 28, Christ the King 
8:00 am Tom Nauman (Kathy Nauman) 
10:45 am Pro Populo  

Monday, October 29, Feria 
8:00 am Fr. Charles Kordsmeier+ (J & K Kordsmeier) 
                 
Tuesday, October 30, Feria 
6:30 pm Bradley Lewis (Andrea Rice) 
                 
Wednesday, October 31, Feria 
7:00 am           The Lewis Family (Andrea Rice) 

Thursday, November 1, All Saints 
7:00 am Ronnie McCann (J & K Kordsmeier) 
7:00 pm Pro Populo  
 
Friday, November 2, Commemoration of All Souls 
7:00 am Karen Geal+ (Robert Gael)  
7:40 am (approximately) Celebrant’s intention 
8:20 am (approximately) Celebrant’s intention 
7:00 pm The Poor Souls beloved to our parishioners 

Saturday, November 3, Saturday of Our Lady 
8:00 am Curtis & Wendy Nierstheimer (Robert Geal)  

Sunday, November 4, Fourth Resumed Sunday after Epiphany 
8:00 am Joanna Sady+ (Ludwik Kozlowski) 
10:45 am Pro Populo 

 

 

 
 
 



Weekly Attendance & Collection 

 
Attendance 
 8:00 am:      73      
10:45 am:     98 
Total:       171  

Collection  
Regular:   $1,811.50 
World Mission                    $   409.79                     
Total Collections:   $2,221.29 

Welcome! 

Welcome to Newcomers and Visitors! Please come join us in the parish 
hall after Sunday Mass. Please note that, at the traditional Mass, Holy 
Communion is always received on the tongue, and for those physically 
able, while kneeling. (There is no need to respond ‘Amen’.)  
 
Chapel veils are available in the vestibule to borrow for Mass.  
 
If you would like to register as a parishioner here, please fill out a 
registration form, found in the back of the church, and place in the gray 
box outside the Church Office.  

Announcements and Events 

Proper for Today’s Mass: The texts proper to today’s Mass begin on 
page 505 in the St. Edmund Campion Missal & Hymnal. 
 
Sunday, October 28, Feast of the Kingship of Our Lord Jesus Christ. One 
may gain a plenary indulgence by the public recitation of the Act of 
Consecration of the Human Race to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Copies 
provided in vestibule of the church. 
 
40 Days for Life campaign: Volunteers  needed to keep prayer vigil at 
the Planned Parenthood abortion mill, 4 Office Park Drive, Little Rock. 
Our parish has from 7:00 am to noon on Thursday, November  1.  To 
volunteer, call Kathy Nauman at 749-7004. 
 
All Saints’ Day Party: our annual All Saints Day party for the children of 
the parish will take place on Thursday, November 1 after the noon 

For Last Sunday, October 21: 



Mass. Hot dogs will be served and then a variety of games with candy 
prizes. Children are encouraged to dress as their favorite saint! 
 
On all the days from November 1 through November 8 inclusive, a 
plenary indulgence, applicable only to the Poor Souls, is granted to 
those who visit a cemetery and pray, even if only mentally, for the 
departed (follow normal rules for obtaining an indulgence: sacramental 
confession, Eucharistic Communion, and prayer for intention of 
Sovereign Pontiff). 
 
Cleaning of church by team 1 is scheduled for Saturday, November 3. 
 
The Rosary Makers’ Guild made 54 rosaries last month, and 32 others 
were donated, providing 86 rosaries to be sent to the missions. Thanks 
to all who have donated to support the guild. Further donations will be 
appreciated to continue this good work. Envelopes are provided for this 
purpose in the vestibule. (Please write “Rosary Makers” as a memo on 
any donation by check.) 
 
Building Project News: Last week, Fr. McCambridge met with our local 
architect, who has completed his survey, provided drawings, and made 
a report of his findings and recommendations. Father conferred also 
with an architect from a New York firm, who has considerable 
experience in design of traditional, Catholic churches. The two 
architects will cooperate in designing the master plan for our property. 
We hope to have a concrete proposal for the initial work (repairing 
existing damage, such as to the eaves and soffits, and establishing 
effective drainage for the entire property,) by November. 
 
Please remember in your prayers: Sr. Clare of Assisi, S.S.F. (aunt of 
Shirley Howard), Susan Moore, Gail Demarest, Gary Crouch, Richard 
Rappold (father of Rebecca Sanson), Gerald Kirk (health), Linda Barry 
(health), June Gardner (health), Penny Witter (health), Gerald Spencer 
(health), Leonard Bradberry (health), Bill and Karen Gilmore, Lorine 
Kordsmeier (health). 
 
 


